
DSC 
DISCIPLINE IN THE  
SECONDARY CLASSROOM 
(SERIES FOR GRADES 9-12) 

 

PRESENTED BY: 
Ang Fetter 
Special Education Consultant 

 
 
IN-PERSON SERIES: 
8:30am—3:30pm (lunch on your own) 

890 West Fourth Street, Mansfield 

 

Session 1  Tuesday, September 29, 2020 

Session 2 Wednesday, November 18, 2020 

Session 3 Friday, January 29, 2021 

 
VIRTUAL SERIES: 
8:30am—11:30am  

 
Session 1  Tuesday, October 20, 2020 

Session 2 Tuesday, October 27, 2020 

Session 3 Tuesday, December 1, 2020 

Session 4 Tuesday, December 15, 2020 

Session 5 Friday, February 19, 2021 

Session 6 Friday, February 26, 2021 

 
WHY DSC? 
• Improve classroom behavior  

• Increase academic engagement 

• Motivate students to put forth their best efforts 

• Teach students to behave respectfully and to value diversity 

• Feel empowerment and happy to be in the classroom 

• Reduce staff  burnout 

 

ABOUT ANG: 
Ang Fetter, is a pragmatic 
Special Education Consultant 
specializing in professional 
development that promotes 
positive behavioral outcomes 
for children and youth.  With 
over ten years of  experience 
serving students, families and 
communities impacted by high 
poverty and its traumatic 
effects, Ang brings an 
authentic, real-life appreciation 
of  the unrelenting challenges 
faced by educators within 
today's learning environments.  

As a graduate from The Ohio 
State University, she holds a 
Bachelor of  Science in 
Education: Intervention 
Specialist with a moderate to 
intensive licensure.  She 
completed a Master of  
Education: focusing on Applied 
Behavior Analysis, from the 
University of  Cincinnati. Ang 
also possesses a graduate 
certificate, specializing in 
Restorative Practices from The 
International Institution for 
Restorative Practices (IIRP). 

COST: 
                      

 

 
REGISTRATION: 
www.moesc.net/register 

AU CREDIT: 
$286 (1 credit hour) 

Client FREE  

Non-Client $175  


